
















 

 

 

 

Correspondence between 

Council and submitter which 

forms part of this submission 



Ref: [Comments] 

 

27 October 2020 

 

 

 

 

File note – PDP submission 
 
 

Submitter: Phyllis Sexton  

    
Council officer(s): Louise White 

   
Subject: Submission received on PDP on 23 October 2020 – Trade competition clarification 

 
Phyllis Sexton provided a hardcopy submission to the Council and noted on her submission that she did 
not understand what trade competition meant and therefore did not select a position on this. 
 
I rang Ms Sexton on 27 October 2020 to explain what trade competition meant and afterwards asked her 
what her selection would be for me to update her submission form. Ms Sexton confirmed that she could 
not gain trade competition through her submission and asked for her submission to be updated to reflect 
this. 
 
I have updated Ms Sexton’s submission in Isovist to reflect this. Her original submission will remain 
unchanged.  
 
 
 
 
Louise White 
 
Intermediate Policy Planner 
Kaihanga Kaupapahere Māhuri 
 

 
 

 


